
 

 
 

 
 
 

APPOINTMENT OF FULL TIME TEACHER OF ENGLISH  
 
 
The Corbet School requires a well-qualified teacher of English from September 2019, 
to join our successful English department.  The successful candidate will be able to 
teach across the KS3 and KS4 age and ability range.  The post would suit either 
experienced or NQT applicants. 
 
The successful applicant will be required to teach English to all ages and abilities of 
children and contribute to the teaching of drama in KS3 .  You will work as one of an 
enthusiastic team of English teachers, who will be expected to accept delegated 
responsibilities and to contribute to the constant developing and reviewing of 
teaching materials and schemes of work. 
 
English is enjoyed by pupils in this school due to the commitment and dedication of 
the staff and their forward-looking approach.  Over recent years the English 
department has maintained an excellent record of external examination results 
throughout the ability range. 
 
 
External Examination Results 2018: 
 
 
ENGLISH LANGUAGE 
 
 GCSE – ACTUAL GRADES 
Numbers Entered 9 8 7 6 5 4 3 2 1 U 
127 0 9 17 24 36 19 17 3 1 1 
           

ENGLISH LITERATURE 
 
 GCSE – ACTUAL GRADES 
Numbers Entered 9 8 7 6 5 4 3 2 1 U 
127 1 7 12 25 43 25 8 5 1 0 
           

 
In English pupils are taught in ability sets from entry in Year 7.  Year 11 are entered 
for the AQA examination.  Pupils receive three hours taught time per week in KS3,  
they receive four hours of English each week in KS4. 
 
 
 



The teaching provision in the English Department from September 2019 is: 
 
Head of English Department TLR 1a responsibility points – full-time 
Second in English Department TLR 2c responsibility point – full-time 
Teacher of English 
Teacher of English 

Full-time 
Full Time  

Teacher of English                                          Full Time (this post) 
Teacher of English/ Head of 
Performing Arts 
Teacher of English    
  

Full-time  
 
0.2 

 
The successful applicant would also be required to undertake the role of Form Tutor 
and become actively involved in the teaching of Personal, Social and Health 
Education and to attend parents evening as required. 
 
If you are interested and would like to know more please telephone the school to 
discuss the matter further with Mrs Lydia Sale, Head of English. 
 
 
Please return applications forms by Wednesday 15th May 2019. 
 
In view of economic considerations, the receipt of applications will not be confirmed 
unless accompanied by a stamped, addressed envelope.  For similar reasons, it is 
impossible to notify all candidates of the result of their applications.  Interviews are 
expected to be held in the week beginning: Monday 20th May 2019.  Please assume 
that your application has proved to be unsuccessful unless you receive further 
particulars before that date.  Thank you for your interest. 
 
 
P. N. Adams 
Headteacher 
 
May 2019 


